
From: Angela
To: JWMED Exhibits
Subject: Growth Mindset Program
Date: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 7:20:36 PM

Good Evening,
I just heard about the possibility of this life changing program could be losing funding. I have a 4 year old that is in
the Growth Mindset Program in Bend Oregon. This is the first time he has been in school, and this Program has
been extremely a blessing to our family. Coming from a diverse family, my child who fundamentally needs this
program to ingulf his learning progress.  In Addition a program that is fostering his thinking skills, and is preparing
my son Nisar to be fully ready for kindergarten. Kate Tibbitts is a highly qualified teacher, who has the knowledge,
patience, and passion to follow this curriculum.
Please keep this program. It is something that is fostering his problem- solving skills, encourages my little one to
engage in a healthy way, by engaging in interactions that are positive and creative.
Sincerely,
Humbly ,
Angela Ahmed
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